July 26, 2012

Ms. Marlene I. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

INTELSAT Re:  Notice of Consummation of Assignment of E080108 License
’ File No. SES-ASG-20120201-00130

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) hereby informs the Commission
that the earth station license that was the subject of the above-
referenced application was assigned by Intelsat to GATR
Technologies on July 21, 2012, pursuant to Commission authority.
Intelsat requests that the Commission update its database to reflect
GATR Technologies as the licensee of this earth station.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned should you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

Suéan H. Crandall
Assistant General Counsel
Intelsat Corporation

cc: Paul Blais
Paul Gierow
Larry Lowe

' See Policy Branch Information, Actions Taken, Report No. SES-
01458, T'ile No. SES-ASG-20120201-00130 (June 13, 2012).
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